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In the third quarter of the current financial year, Larsen & Toubro (L&T) claimed its heavy
engineering unit received major contracts for its various business sectors.
L&T Heavy Engineering’s modification, revamp, and upgrade (MRU) business has been
granted a significant contract by a leading Middle Eastern petroleum industry customer,
according to a statement.
It includes thorough engineering, the procurement of crucial equipment and components,
and multi-disciplinary site work that includes multiple staggered shutdowns during which the
refurbishment work will be completed.
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